
JUNE NEWSLETTER

On behalf of School Council, we want to
thank Janet Bambrick for her dedication 
to our school over the past three years. Your
leadership and care have left a lasting
impact on our community, and we wish 
you all the best in your well-deserved
retirement.

THANK YOU MS. BAMBRICK

GET INVOLVED

Get involved and help us
make a difference in our
school and community. 

Sign up here.

Stay up to date and
informed by following 

us on Instagram. 

FOLLOW USMOVIE
NIGHT

Join us on September
5th for our annual movie

night event! 

23
JUNE

MONDAY - 6:30PM

Gr. 8 Graduation at
Leaside High School

UPCOMING
EVENTS

FRIDAY 

Last Day of School
27
JUNE

MONDAY

First Day of School 
02
SEPT

FRIDAY 

Movie Night 
05
SEPT

SUMMER
H A V E  A  G R E A T

SEE YOU IN SEPTEMBER
Wishing all of our families a safe, relaxing,
and joy-filled summer! We look forward to
welcoming everyone back on September 2
for the first day of school. Classroom
assignments will be shared in late August,
and don’t forget—our annual Movie Night
returns on September 5 to kick off the new
school year in style.

Interested in volunteering? Sign up here. 

https://forms.gle/MMz4EhVgqjX88o3c6
https://instagram.com/bessboroughschoolcouncil?igshid=OGQ5ZDc2ODk2ZA%3D%3D
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Thank you to all our parents, teachers, School Council executive,
students, and the entire Bessborough community for another
amazing year. Your continued support, enthusiasm, and generosity
make this school a place where everyone feels proud and lucky to
belong. From classroom activities to community events, it’s your energy
and involvement that bring our school to life—we are so grateful to
share this journey with you.

I also want to extend my deepest thanks to everyone who helped
make it a success. Your support, hard work, and generosity have meant
the world to us. 

Please take a moment to read through the names on the next page
— each one represents someone who made a meaningful impact.

If I happened to miss anyone, my sincere apologies. Know that we are
incredibly grateful for everyone who contributed in ways big and small.
Thank you for being part of this community.

Want to get more involved? Join our School Council Executive

As some of our School Council Executive members prepare to move on,
now is the perfect time to consider getting involved! 

We invite you to join our team of dedicated parent volunteers who are
passionate about making a positive impact in our school community.
Whether you’re new to the school or have been here for years, your
voice and energy are welcome — come be part of something
meaningful!

If you are interested in learning more, please reach out to Andrea.

Have a wonderful summer, 
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A MASSIVE THANK YOU FROM OUR PRESIDENT 

Andrea Bee
Andrea Bee
School Council President

mailto:bee.andreaellen@gmail.com
mailto:bee.andreaellen@gmail.com
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THE BESSBOROUGH WALL OF FAME

Movie night: Heather Zimcik,
Katerina Podolak & all our parent
volunteers

Pizza lunch: Cheryl Armstrong &
‘Kitchen Crew’ Andrea Bee, Heather
Sheehan, Rachel Gordon & all our
parent volunteers

Kindie Coffee: Aimee Ostrander,
Jenny Banwell

Kindie Welcome: Sabrina Booth,
Jenny Banwell, Rachel Gordon

Grade 7 Welcome: Corine Li

Lawn Bowling: Heather Wright,
Andrea Bee

Men With Brooms: Andrew Deluce,
Dave Wright, Brian Bannon, Austin
Karris, Gord Rider, Justin White, Neil
Ritchie, Tyler Lang, Alan Fleming

Ladies Wine Night: Robyn Rider

Holiday Hampers: Andrea Bee,
Katie Robinson & Rachel Gordon

KM Club: Alison Lort, Rachel
Gordon & Bess Childcare team

Lunch Programs: Ruth Kalnitsky

Sprit Wear: Alison Lort

Beyblade Club: Heather Sheehan

Teachers Appreciation Events:
Rachel Gordon & all parent
volunteers

Thank you to all Class Parents - we
couldn't do this without you

Mayfair Committee: Rachel Gordon,
Andrea Bee, Jenny Banwell, Aimee
Ostrander & School Council Team. 

Huge thank you to parents and
teachers who volunteered and
helped on the day. Especially
Shannon Hunt, Katie Robinson,
Greg Goodale, Jack Chen, Meg Snell,
Kristin Leishman, Tracey & Jade
Starr-Papaioannou, Ashleigh
Murphy.

Special shoutout to our wonderful
caretaker Josh as well as Ms.
Bambrick and Mdm Pare and to
parents who donated to our Silent
Auction.

Grade 8 Grad: Janet Embir, Marilyn
Kolomayz, George Nikopoulos,
Alison Haffey, Samantha Graveney,
Corine Lin, Bertina Koka, Genalyn
Javier, Shawna Hogan, Karen Li,
Kathy Hering

A special thanks to the School
Council team who do so much
more than titles suggest all year!!

In-School Events: Rachel Gordon
Treasurer: Alan Fleming
Communications: Laura Wright
Sponsorship: Aimee Ostrander
Secretary: Jenny Banwell
Social & Community Events:
Heather Deluce
Community Engagement:
Charlotte Fleming


